October 28, 2020

Baltimore City Council

Committee on Taxation, Finance & Economic Development
100 North Holliday Street

Baltimore, MD 21202

Dear Taxation, Finance & Economic Development Committee:

As President of the Woodbourne-McCabe Neighborhood Association, | am writing today to
offer my strong support of Council Bill 20-0632, which provides a property tax credit to Habitat
for Humanity of the Chesapeake for its properties within Baltimore City.

Habitat Chesapeake has partnered with the Woodbourne-McCabe community for years, and
has built new homes out of many vacant houses in our community. They have been a powerful
partner to our community.

It is for the reasons of supporting their mission for homebuilding that | support Council Bill 20-
0632, which would aid Habitat Chesapeake in its building efforts in communities.

Sincerely,
Phyllis Gilmore

President, Woodbourne-McCabe Neighborhood Association
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